
From:   Brent Warner   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 21, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1293-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application is updated with the VHF channels added to the oceanic destination.


